
 

 

February 12, 2021 

Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program Webinar 

 

Dear provider, 

 

Please use the link below to register for the next Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program Webinar, Adult 
Immunization Update 2021,” on Wednesday, Feb 24th from 12-1pm. This series is hosted by the 
Immunization Branch of the California Department of Public Health.  

 

This webinar will cover recent updates to the ACIP adult immunization schedule and feature guest 
speakers from St. John's Well Child and Family Center discussing their adult immunization program in the 
context of COVID-19 vaccination efforts. 

 

 Registration Link: cdph-conf.webex.com/cdph-
conf/onstage/g.php?MTID=e03a09bf88a8b7dd5fa1a5d4c31d10bbc 

 

 Click the “Register” button. Enter registration information and click the “Submit” button. Once registered, 
you will receive a confirmation email that will include the URL link for the webinar and audio conference 
information. Make sure to save that information, as you will need it to join the webinar.  

 

Please email questions to my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.  

 

Thank you,  

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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